
 

 

January 25 2024 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I am writing this week with an update to our new DBS Wakra campus, which is very much on track to be 
open for the commencement of the 2024/2025 academic year. It is an exciting time for our school, with 
the state-of-the-art facilities due to be on offer likely to be unrivalled anywhere in the local area. Our 
students will not only be able to access the first-class teaching & learning which they currently experience, 
but also a campus which both meets and exceeds their learning needs. 
 
As this academic year progresses, both Mr. Hurst and I will be sure to provide our community with further 
updates, including final timelines for completion and information about the transition from our current 
campus to the next. In the meantime, if parents are not already aware, more detailed information about 
our new campus, including renderings and a recent video, can be found here. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/new-campus/
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